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Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 request (LGOIMA) for 
information about expanded foam polystyrene (EPS). 
 
I am writing in response to your official information request received 19 April 2018 about 
expanded foam polystyrene (EPS) and if the Dunedin City Council has included this in its 
waste minimisation and recycling program. 
 
I advise that EPS is not currently included in our Waste Management and Minimisation Plan. 
The Waste Management and Minimisation Plan (2013) is about to be reviewed, and a revised 
(or new) plan is scheduled to be adopted by September 2019.  The review will involve 
engagement with industry stakeholders and public consultation. 
 
It is unknown at this stage if EPS will be included in the revised Waste Management and 
Minimisation Plan 2019. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 




